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Weekly news for current families of O'Dea High School View this email in your browser

 FEBRUARY 26, 2018 - MARCH 4, 2018 

Weekly Schedule
Monday, February 26th - Gold
*Spring Sports Begin 

Tuesday, February 27th - Maroon 

Wednesday, February 28th - Gold MM
IB: House Games Semi-Finals 
*Basketball State Tournament (TBD)

Thursday, March 1st - Maroon 
*Basketball State Tournament (TBD)

Friday, March 2nd - Gold (Relaxed Dress Day) 
IB: Student Leadership 
*Basketball State Tournament (TBD)

Saturday, March 3rd
*Basketball State Tournament (TBD)

Please click HERE to view the entire O'Dea Calendar. 

Main Office  
Washington State - School Safety Bill 

The Washington State Catholic Conference has been working hard during this session of
the Legislature to advance legislation, SB 6410, that would require first responders to
notify all schools – public or private – of an emergency happening in the vicinity of a
school that may require lock down or evacuation.

This bill, which passed the full Senate last week, is at a critical stage in the House
Education Committee. It must be voted on and approved before Friday, February 23,
in order to remain alive. The WSCC is asking us to contact the committee chairperson,
Rep. Sharon Tomiko Santos, and urge that a vote be held on SB 6410. Her phone number
is (360) 786-7944. Click HERE to learn more about the bill. 

FACTS Tuition Management - Sign up for next year!  

While re-enrollment information won’t be mailed until March, you can create your account
with FACTS tuition management now. Under the Admissions tab of the O’Dea website
there is a link with information regarding FACTS, or you may access FACTS directly on
the top bar of our homepage (See below). Please note that your FACTS account must
be created by March 19th. Thank you for your help and please contact Joan Moore if you
have questions.

Advancement Office 
Celebrate O'Dea is SOLD OUT! 

We are excited to announce that this year's auction has reached maximum capacity.
Guests' plans do change and spaces may open up, so please reach out to Advancement
Director, Allie DeLong, to be placed on the waitlist. 

A big thank you to those who have donated an item to the auction. The Advancement
Office is open for donation deliveries Monday – Friday from 7am to 3:30pm. The deadline
to deliver your item is March 8, 2018.  

Many volunteers are still needed to help with the auction. We need help with set-up,
decorations, inventory, item distribution, banking, certificates, clean-up, etc. If you are
interested in helping in any capacity please click HERE. 

Finally, we still need people to participate in the Dessert Dash. If you are able to contribute
a dessert from your favorite bakery it would be greatly appreciated! Email LaTanya Turner
if you would like help picking up your dessert.

Questions? Contact Allie DeLong at 206.923.7540.

We look forward to seeing you on March 17th! It is going to be a great night as
together we Celebrate O’Dea!

Academics & Counseling    
2017-2018 Academic Honors

Congratulations to the following students who received Academic Honors for the
first semester of the 2017-18 school year!
 
FIRST HONORS (Top 10% of class)
12th Grade:
Isaiah Artis, Joseph Butler II, Abai Houser, Sean Lewis, Charles Long, William Malloy,
Jack Markowitz, Isaac Mohn, Jaylon Nelson-Sellers, and Christian Sailer.
 
11th Grade:
Jackson Allison, John Anderson, Thomas Efrem,   Zachary Lee, Luke Martin, John Pauly,
Alexandre Ramirez, Jacob Snyder, Andrew Varela, Michael Veillon, and Dylan Vita.
 
10th Grade:
Drew Chapman, Kelly Corl, Erik Dorgan,  Alexander Duong, Nicholas Fynaardt, Aarun
Hendrickson, McKinley Gian Juguilon, Kiegan Kitashima, Cormac Ostrom, Joseph
Rimorin, William Roffey, Benjamin Schreck, Joseph Skovron, Kyle Terrana, and Anthony
Vowles.
 
9th Grade:
Michael Aksdal, Henry Bruininks, Isac Fernandez, Tagan Flaat, Nathanial Pittiglio, Jacob
Quick, Hayes Cussac, Thomas Doran, Maxwell Lee, Logan Vita, Jonathon McGrath, John
Short, Ronald Veillon, Thomas Endashaw, and Eamon Shaffer. 
 
SECOND HONORS (11-25% of class)
12th Grade:
Ignatius Balinbin, Steven Calozzi Jr., Jan Gabriel Deraco,  Brandon Duffy,  Adam Espiritu,
Aaron Fant, Cal Hansen, Benjamin Larson, Milo Malkoski, Stephen Powell, Christopher
Soto-Ferrell, Surafel Tesfaye, Lorenzo Topacio, Mason Watrous, Russell Whealdon, and
Joshua Wu.
 
11th Grade:
Bennett Buchholz, Jack Budd, Brendan Cabrera, Gavin Doerr, Patrick Dullanty, Dominic
Flack, Jack Irwin, Allen Labonite, Lawrence Lorbiecki, Luke McPherson, Dylan Meyer,
Andrew Morrisey, Benjamin Patacsil, Henry Przelenski, Maxwell Samson, Matthew Suk,
John Summers, and Sean Wiley.
 
10th Grade:
Quinton Baebler, Connor Deide, Jeremy Duffy, Colin Farmer, Konrad Gerhardt, Timothy
Greenan, Jackson Hathaway, Nathaniel Hayes, Charles Hayward, Nicholas Kittleman,
Caleb Markowitz, Henry Muench, David Nguyen, Nicholas Nyland, Logan Read, Lanakila
Robinson, Connor Savage, Daniel Skovron, Samuel Sproule, Delane Waterbury, and
Sean Watson.
 
9th Grade:
Kadon Chia, Genesis Dacayanan, Damien Del Fierro Jr, Alexander Galvin,  Oscar
Giaquinta, Anthony Hein, George Hudson, George Irwin, Alexander Knox, Nathaniel
Korahais, Noah Kubo, Hayden McDonald, Blake Ohrt, Nikolas Ovena, Thomas Paulsell,
Kevin Powell, Preston Quijano, Aidan Rubio, Rudy Thatcher, Andrew Watts Jr, and Ryan
Wiley.

Student Life    
Tickets on Sale for O'Dea/HNA "Spring Fling" 

The O’Dea/HNA “Spring Fling” Social at the Family Fun Center in Tukwila is coming up on
Friday, March 9th from 7pm - 10pm. Students will have access to mini-golf, unlimited
bumper boats, laser tag, 10 arcade tokens, and more! O’Dea and HNA chaperones will be
on hand to help promote safety and fun for this event. Tickets are $15 and available
HERE! Any questions, please contact House Director Mr. Daniel Mullen.

Beards for Bros Campaign Underway

The O’Dea Fighting Irish, Fighting Cancer Jr. Guild’s “Beards for Bros” fundraising
campaign is now underway to raise awareness and funds to support the Adolescent and
Young Adult Cancer Program at Seattle Children’s Hospital. The student-led fundraiser is
in its 4th year now and hopes to raise over $10,000 through beard sponsorships,
merchandise sales, and direct donations. Check out the student-designed official t-shirt
($15) and other merchandise HERE! All students who raise at least $100 can grow facial
hair from February 26th to March 27th. Fathers can join their sons and get in on the fun by
donating $50 and growing a beard for a chance to win the Father-Son Best
Beard category! Online donations can be made directly HERE. Any questions, please
contact House Director Mr. Daniel Mullen.

Relaxed Dress Day to Benefit Seattle Children's

On Friday, March 2nd, we will have our monthly Relaxed Dress Day. This month your
donations will benefit Seattle Children's as part of our Beards for Bros campaign. All
students who purchase their Beards for Bros t-shirt ($15) can wear those shirts and do not
need to pay the $5. Otherwise, students are able to “dress down for a cause” by donating
a minimum $5. Students can purchase official Beards for Bros t-shirts by HERE. All shirts
can be picked up in the House HUB. Any questions, please contact Waterford Dean Mr.
Brandon Maul.

“Behind-the-Scenes” Tour of Seattle Children’s Research Building

Students interested in architecture, engineering, science, or health, and that would like a
behind-the-scenes tour of how a major research building is currently being constructed,
please join a special tour of the Seattle Children's Research Institute on Boren Ave.
Students will put on protective gear and go on a guided tour on Tuesday, March 20, 2018
from 2:30pm - 4:30pm. All interested students should sign up in the House Hub or email
House Director Mr. Dan Mullen. Click HERE for more information. Thanks to Mrs. Julie
Edwards (current O'Dea parent) and Lease Crutcher Lewis for this opportunity!

Faith & Service    
O'Dea Lenten Program

It’s never too late to sign up to receive helpful daily reminders and suggestions about how
to participate fully in Lent this year. During Lent we give up or add something into our
routine that will help us to improve our spiritual life and bring us closer to God. To sign up
text @lenttasks to 81010.

Spring Service Opportunities 

Please note: 25 Service hours must be logged in to X2vol by May 1, 2018.  

Serve with Holy Names
On Sunday, March 18th, HNA will join with O’Dea to volunteer at the Seattle Public Library
Annual Sale at the Seattle Center.  Eight O’Dea Freshmen or Sophomore volunteers are
needed from 3:30-7pm. If you are interested, please email Ms. Curl and she will add you
to the list. Students will need to find their own transportation. Chaperones are being
provided by Holy Names Academy.

St. George School
St. George School is looking for student volunteers to help out with dinner service during
their Annual Auction on Saturday, April 28th from 5-10 pm. They need ten students willing
to volunteer. If interested please email auction@saintgeorgeseattle.org or call 206-762-
0656. 

Westside Baby
Westside Baby is a great organization that helps children in need. They are looking for
volunteers to sort through clothing donations. Click HERE to learn more. 

Life Enrichment Options
Life Enrichment Options (LEO) is a small non profit looking for an O’Dea gentleman who
can help make changes to their website as well as maintain and update it in the future.
The website is a WordPress site, and the student who applies need not have much
experience, only a willingness to search out the information and learn how to make the
changes. If interested, please contact Lenore Rooney. 

Summer Service Opportunities 

Please note: starting on the first day of summer you can begin to work on your
service requirements for the next school year.
 
Special Olympics Seattle 
The Archdiocese of Seattle is partnering with the 2018 Seattle Special Olympics! There
are many ways to get involved with this event from being a fan in the stands to helping
with the events. Click HERE to see the list of volunteer opportunities. Use the access code
SPIRIT2018. Volunteers must register by April 15, 2018. 
 
Camp Eagle
Camp Eagle is a Christian summer camp in Auburn (Formerly Camp Beracha) looking for
high school volunteers to work as either a camp counselor or on the service team. For
more information, click HERE. 
 
Outdoors For All
Outdoors For All is an organization that works to enrich the quality of life for children and
adults with disabilities through outdoor recreation. Get outside this summer and help
people with disabilities at the same time! See the various opportunities HERE.

Athletics 
Irish Hoops! 

Congratulations to the Fighting Irish Hoops Team for winning the 3A Sea-King District
Championship. We are now beginning the Regional Tournament. Come out this Friday,
Feb. 23rd as the Irish take on Rainier Beach @ Bellevue College @ 8pm. GO IRISH!  

The Arts 
The Imaginary Invalid - Opens this Weekend!   

What has happened to this family? Brother against brother, daughter refusing marriage,
wife scamming husband; all chaos and hilarity makes The Imaginary Invalid a must see
for all! Attend Friday the 23rd at 7:00pm, Saturday the 24th at 2:00pm and 7:00pm, and
Sunday the 25th at 2:00pm. Performances are held in the Holy Names Academy
Auditorium. Admission is $5.00 for students and seniors, $10.00 for adults.

Music Ensemble Schedules  

Instrumental Ensembles 
February 26 - Band - 7:05am
February 27 - Band - 7:05am
February 28 - Drum Line - 7:05am
March 1 - Band - 7:05am
March 2 - Band - 7:05am

Special Note: State Basketball Tournament (TBD), Feb 28 - March 3
 
Vocal Ensembles
February 27 - M3 Choir
March 1 - M3 Choir

Looking Ahead
Important Dates to Remember

March 7th - Fathers' Club Meeting, Biology Lab @ 6:30pm
March 9th - O'Dea/HNA Spring Fling, Tukwila Family Fun Center @ 7pm 
March 10th - Freshman Registration, Class of 2022
March 10th - SAT Test
March 17th - Celebrate O'Dea - 2018 Auction, 5:30pm @ O'Dea
March 30th - Good Friday, No School
April 2nd - April 6th - Easter Break, No School 

Click here to view the full O'Dea calendar!

Character. Faith. Service.
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